
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 The Buchanan County Board of Supervisors requests all contractors and/or individuals 
interested in providing snow removal on county roads to contact our office at 276-935-6505 to schedule 
an appointment to go over and sign appropriate paperwork starting Thursday, October 17, 2024.  Proof 
of motor vehicle insurance in the minimum amount of $300,000.00 of liability coverage must be 
presented at the appointment.  Any vendor selected to do snow removal work that does not have 
workers compensation coverage may be required to sign an assumption of risk form acknowledging that 
they are an independent contractor and not covered under the County’s Workers Compensation 
coverage.  It is the intent of the County that equipment rates will be based on a uniform schedule which 
will include both labor and equipment.      

 If you have any questions, please contact Robert C. Horn, County Administrator at 276-935-
6596. 

 


